
 

 

St. James’ RC School Council Meeting 

Tuesday 16th May 2023 

 

 
 

Pupils present:   

 

Year 1: Felix 

Year 2: Hugo 

Year 3: Ava 

Year 4: Francesca 

Year 5: Oscar 

Year 6: Emily and Adam 

 

Mrs Weeks started the meeting with a prayer about friendship.  

 

Mrs Weeks  welcomed everyone to the meeting.  

 

The children discussed Walk to School Week and everyone hoped that children were walking to 

school this week to help improve the environment.  

 

The children were asked what they wanted to discuss at the meeting and they asked if all the 

children in school could be reminded: 

 

 To put scooters away carefully in racks 

 To not play football when it was not their day 

 To behave sensibly in the toilets 

 

The group discussed again about having a competition to ask for ideas about the Peace Garden. 

Mrs Wilson is going to ask children to do this for homework and the RE Ambassadors and The 

Student Council will judge the competition entries.  

 

It was asked if Year 5’s day for being in the Y5 Classroom at lunch could be changed as the day 

clashes with Choir. Mrs Weeks said that she would ask Mrs Wilson.  

 

Mrs Weeks said that she is setting up a meeting for Student Council to meet with Governors and 

also to meet with Lisa, the cook, to give her feedback about school meals.    



 

 

Mrs Weeks suggested that the Student Council writes an email to Gareth Bacon MP to ask him 

to come to school to speak about democracy. They decided that they would and Mrs Weeks said 

that she would help them to do this.  

 

Mrs Weeks thanked everyone for attending the meeting.   


